
 

 

 

Friday 21st April 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Summer  Term 2023 

 

I would like to inform you that over the next term, students in Marsden will be completing the module: - 
Independent Living -PSHE and Good Health. 
 
Within this module students will be learning about: - 
 

 Relationships. 

 Basic Body Parts. 

 Good Health. 

 

 

If you wish to discuss this further, please ring me on the number above or email me on 

ndean@pchs.lancs.sch.uk 

 

Yours sincerely 

Nicki Dean 

 

Nicki Dean 

 

 

✉ Oxford Road, Nelson, BB98LF 

☎ 01282 682260 

📧 reception@pchs.lancs.sch.uk 
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